Data Submitted (UTC 11): 2/2/2022 4:44:29 PM

First name: Breanna

Last name: Mccallum

Organization:

Title:

Comments: Good afternoon, | have major concerns with displacing wildlife in this area and there should be more
studies to ensure that the wildlife will not be impacted even with the closures for elk wintering. Additionally, this is
highly promoted by one group, mountain bikers. What about hikers? If this goes through please set days for
bikers to enjoy and days for hikers to enjoy similar to many of the trails in Jefferson County. This should not be a
mountain biker only enjoyment, this should be available to hikers as well.



